
 
 
 
 
 
 
Update on COVID-19 Situation  
 
 
 

Zurich, 22 March 2020 
 
 
 
 
Valued patients and healthcare professionals, 
Dear business partners, 
 
Your health, and the health of our employees, is of utmost importance to us. We as the Team 
of Peripal wanted to reach out to you as our supported patients, trusted partners and valued 
stakeholders to assure our full assistance and uninterrupted service during these times of 
uncertainty with COVID-19 (Coronavirus).  
 
As a medical device company and your partner we take our responsibility very seriously, and 
we want you to know that we are here for you in any possible way - anytime.  
 
Our business and supply chain processes are uninterrupted and we have the ability to support 
our patients and partners throughout these exceptional times. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to us with any request for help or any questions. 
Thank you and stay healthy! 
 
Your Peripal Team 
 
 
Peripal AG, Limmatquai 112,  
8001 Zurich, Switzerland 
 
Phone:  +41 44 221 95 40,  
Email:  info@peripal.com  


